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Monday BW Multi Skills Year 5 & 6 3:15-4:15pm  

Tuesday Year 6 Athletics Practice Session 3:15-4:15pm 

Wednesday Football Skills Year 3 & 4 3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday  

Friday Dance Club Year 1 & 2 3:15-4:15pm 
 

Last Weeks Attendance Figures  - Rec-94.81%, Year 1 -99.67%, Year 2 -100%, Year 3 –95.45%, Year 

4-95.19%, Year 5 –93.79%, Year 6 –95%.  Congratulations to Year 2 this week. 

The school remains in close contact with Bolton Public Health in relation to the COVID situation.  We 

don’t feel it necessary to change any of our procedures at present.  As I have said on earlier letters, if 

there is a need to change we will let parents know immediately. 

We will again, be having a holiday club in school during the February half term.  This will be with KEY PE 

Sports.  Places can be booked in the usual way please visit https://www.keypesports.co.uk or contact 

sportcamps@keypesports.co.uk direct. 

I can announce that Mrs Delaney will be returning to school on Monday 7th February.  She will be teaching 

in Year 1. 

Last year parents were informed that there had been a government change around the ‘Relationship & 

Sex Education (RSE)’ delivered in school, which is now compulsory.  The letter below explain this further, 

and also asks that you acknowledge this change. 

We are a few places available in our dance club for Year 1 & 2 on Fridays and our Football Skills for Year 

3 & 4 on Wednesday these need to be booked online via Pay360. 

If your child is in Year 6 and would like to attend the Athletics Practice sessions which begin tomorrow 

please sign up via Pay360. 

Please use the school website www.stsaviourschool.com for any missed letters. Subscribe to receive our 

weekly newsletter by email or download our mobile app, where you can find info about Newsletters, 

messages from school, Calendar Dates, latest news and photos. The app is available from the Google Play 

Store and the App Store, search for School Jotter. Follow us on Facebook & Twitter at @stsaviource.  

To log into the online payment system click on the following link 

https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home 

If you need to change any information we hold for your child ie contact information, consents, please 

contact the school office. 

SPECIAL MENTION - Well done to the following children who have worked hard last week in school             

Reception-Laraib, Class 1-Dexter, Class 2–Luke,  

Class 3-Sebastian, Class 4-Jack BN Class 5–,Jessica, Class 6–Ethan Co 
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NEWSLETTER FOR WEEK COMMENCING  

17th January 2022 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

25th January – Tempest Group Class Photos 

Last day of term Friday 11th February 3:15pm    School re-opens Monday 21st February 8:50am 
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Dear Parent / Carer         17th January 2022 
 
Last academic year, the Department for Education introduced a new curriculum for Relationship 
Education, Relationships and Sex Education and Health Education. This is commonly shortened 
to RSE. It outlines the statutory requirement that schools are now required to deliver as part of 
their primary curriculum (September 2020). 
 
When this change took place, I wrote to families to update you on these changes and to 
introduce a new scheme of work that we were introducing to support with the delivery of these 
sessions. The scheme is produced by Coram Life Education. It is called ‘SCARF’, which stands 
for ‘Safety, Caring, Achievement, Resilience and Friendship.’ This is an extremely thorough 
online scheme which sensitively covers the statutory requirements for RSE at an age 
appropriate level whilst also covering other PSHE areas of learning, such as caring for the 
environment and British Values. The scheme also prides itself in being able to support the 
Christian ethos within schools. 
 
Previously, parents have been able to withdraw consent from these sessions in school. 
However, as these sessions are now statutory, this consent is no longer applicable. Therefore, 
we are asking all parents to confirm, for each child currently at school, that you are aware that 
Relationships and Sex Education is now compulsory. 
 
This acknowledgement can be done online via Pay360 under the Sub-heading Exams & 
Lessons. If you cannot access Pay360 please send a letter to school, with the heading 
‘Relationship Education, Relationships, Sex Education & Health Education’.  This letter must 
include your child/children’s names, class/es and the wording ‘I acknowledge Relationships and 
Sex Education lessons in school are now compulsory’. Print your name, sign and date this letter.  
Please confirm this either online via Pay360, or letter as soon as possible. 
 
The school website contains details about the full scheme of work and there are some 
downloadable ‘age expectation’ documents that outline objectives being taught. The unit of work 
being referred to is taught in the final summer term and is called ‘Growing and Changing’.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school and I will try to get back to 
you as soon as I can.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this. 
A Bowman 

Mrs A BowmanAssistant Head, PSED / RE Lead, EYFS + KS1 Lead 
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